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FREEDOM OF INFORMATION APPEhL  

Attorney General Edward H. Levi 
U. S. Department of Justice 
Washington, D. C. 20530 

Dear Mr. Levi: 

On December 7, 1975, I made a Freedom of Information request 
on behalf of Mr. Harold Weisberg for all pages of Warren Commission 
Document 1347 which are now withheld or which have been withheld at 
any time since 1967. By letter dated December 23, 1975, FBI Director 
Clarence Kelley informed me that the National Archives will make 
"available" the FBI's decision on the disclosure of this document 
"in the very near future." 

Since this is both non-responsive and dilitary, as is customary, 
I am treating Director Kelley's answer as a denial of Mr. Weisberg's 
request and I hereby appeal that denial. 

Sincerely yours, 


